
Oliver Hoban

From: White, Louise 
Sent: 27 January 2025 15:41
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: 4/24/2411/0F1 Land at Earls Road, Whitehaven

Hi 
 
Please find attached additional information in relation to 4/24/2411/0F1. 
 
Thanks 
Louise 
 

From: MARK ALLISON   
Sent: 23 January 2025 19:10 
To: White, Louise  
Subject: Re: 4/24/2411/0F1 Land at Earls Road, Whitehaven 
 

WARNING: This email originated outside of Allerdale Borough Council. 
DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

1:100 

 
On Thursday, January 23, 2025, 7:08 PM, MARK ALLISON  wrote: 

Louise   
 
All the garages on that row drain to ground as existing.  The roof area is the same as the 
previous garage demolished.  
 
Regards 

 
On Thursday, January 23, 2025, 3:26 PM, White, Louise 

 wrote: 

Hi Mark 

  

For the avoidance of doubt, would you also please confirm the scale of 
the submitted elevations. 

  



Kind Regards 

Louise 

  

From: White, Louise  
Sent: 23 January 2025 14:55 
To: MARK ALLISON  
Subject: 4/24/2411/0F1 Land at Earls Road, Whitehaven 

  

Dear Mark 

  

Further to your ongoing planning application at the above site. 

  

Please would you confirm how surface water is to be disposed of in 
relation to this development. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Louise White 

Planning Officer 

Inclusive Growth and Placemaking 

Cumberland Council 
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